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Short-term Mission Trips
As a congregation, we've only been
doing short-term mission trips for about
the last 30 years.

But, Oh, have we gotten around! Five
continents. Seven foreign countries. One
Native American Nation.

And, here at home, we've helped two
colleges and several children's homes,
provided flood relief and hurricane
Katrina recovery assistance, helped
rebuild a church, and lent a hand to our
impoverished neighbors.


